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CREATING A VIBRANT, WELL-INFORMED EASTERN ONTARIO CONDOMINIUM COMMUNITY

Don’t miss out on promoting your company to the members of the  
CCI-Eastern Ontario Chapter. 

Advertising rates for the quarterly newsletter are as low as $80 for a 
business card ad. 

The Newsletter Advertising Rate Sheet may be found on the our website 
at CCI-EasternOntario.ca
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•
•
•

Nancy Houle, LLB
President-CCI-Eastern Ontario
Lawyer/Avocate
Davidson Houle Allen LLP

E very year without fail, I can’t help but wonder: 
where did the summer go? The leaves haven’t 
changed colour yet, so make sure you take  

advantage of the long sunny days and summer ac-
tivities. Whether it’s a weekend at the cottage with 
your family or a stroll along the Kingston Waterfront, 
there’s no shortage of things to do in the Eastern  
Ontario area! With that, I hope all of our readers have 
been, and continue to, take time to relax, enjoy the 
outdoors, and spend quality time with family and 
friends.

Although it’s hard to say goodbye to summer, our 
line-up of events will give you lots to look forward 
to this fall. On September 26th we are hosting our 
much anticipated Expert’s Night. Our diverse panel 
of engineers, lawyers, property managers, and other 
local professionals are ready to offer advice on issues 
facing your condominium as well as to answer any 

questions on your mind. While you’re there, you’ll 
also have the opportunity to meet and get to know 
the candidates who are presenting themselves for elec-
tion for CCI Eastern Ontario’s Board of Directors. 

[Watch for our blogs and e-blasts to ensure that you 
submit your name and information if you would like 
to be a candidate!]

You’ll want to get to know the candidates just in time 
for CCI Eastern Ontario’s upcoming AGM, which is 
being held on October 24th. In addition, make sure 
you plan to stick around after the AGM because the 
evening will also include a free educational seminar. 
More details to come soon! If you’re not already sub-
scribed to our e-blasts, contact our Administrator, 
Angela Tracey, and provide your email so you can stay 
up to date on the latest CCI-EO news.

Returning for its 5th year, the 2018 Kingston Condo-
minium Conference is being held on November 23rd 
at the Ambassador Hotel and Conference Centre. 
And if you missed your chance to attend our popu-
lar Director’s Course, you’ll be happy to hear that 
it’s back for the fall. Our two day Director’s Course 
will take place on November 24th and 25th. Even if 
you’ve completed the online Director training, this 
is an event you won’t want to miss! The Director’s 
Course is comprehensive, delivered by professionals 
in the condominium sector, provides a unique oppor-
tunity for networking with other directors, and allows 
you to ask any questions you have along the way.  

We look forward to seeing you again at our events in 
the fall. Until then, have a safe and happy summer!
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summer, our line-up of events will give  
you lots to look forward to this fall.” 

“

http://CCI-EasternOntario.ca

